
 

21st September 2017 

Phonics Session for Reception Parents & Carers 

 

 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
On Wednesday 27th September from 9.00am – 9:30am we will be holding a phonics 
session for you to help you to support your child learn the letter sounds (phonemes) we 
will be teaching, which in turn will help them to read.  

Mrs Jarvis, our Phonics Counts Teacher, will give you some practical ideas about how you 
can help your child to read and Mrs Wellbelove will show you how we teach your child to 
write. 

We hope you will join us! 

Please come in with your child, drop them off and go to the small hall.  The session will 
last about 30 mins. 

Please sign and return the form below if you are able to attend. 

The Reception team  

………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

To the school office 

Phonics Session – Wednesday 27th September from 9.00am – 9:30am 
 
 
 I will/will not be able to attend the phonics session on Wednesday 27th September from 
9.00am 
 
Number of adults attending 
 
 
Name of child: …………………………………………………… Class: …………………………... 
 

 


